







              8-20-12
Dear Parents,

I would like to welcome you to third grade. I am looking forward to a wonderful, productive year.  Communication between home and school is very important. If you ever have a question about an assignment, please email me. Homework will be assigned Monday thru Thursday. Each student has received an assignment book/planner. The students are responsible to write in these books every day. Please make certain that you look at the planner each day. Parents have an area at the bottom of each day in the planner to sign, acknowledging that they have seen the night’s homework completed. The homework will usually include math and reading. Students should read at least 20 minutes every night. For the next few weeks time will be devoted each day to clearly define our expectations of “good work” and to teach our students how to do homework successfully. All written homework will be started and possibly completed in class. 


Educationally yours,



Ms. Wallace

Nicole.Wallace@PalmBeachSchools.org 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please sign and return this portion to school.

I have received the homework notice.

Student’s name____________________________________

Parent’s signature__________________________________

